Town of Westwood

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT

August 13, 2024

All Interested Parties

Effective immediately, the Town of Westwood hereby cancels the Invitation for Bid (IFB)
#DPW-25-B-008, Cleaning Services.

A new IFB, # DPW-25-B-012, will be issued for this requirement and will replace IFB #DPW-
25-B-008 in its entirety. [FB # DPW-25-B-012, will be available on August 19,2024 on the
Town of Westwood website, www.townhall.westwood.ma.us. Thank you for your interest in our
project.

Sincerely,

&uu\
Michelle C. Miller

Procurement Officer

cc: Mr. James McCarthy



